
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Contacts 
Tom Gilbert, President - appraise1@ameritech.net 
Nancy Engalan, Vice President – edpaen@wowway.com 
Brandi Lavely, Secretary - bdueweke@yahoo.com 

Joanne Fisher, Co-Treasurer – joanne.fisher0905@gmail.com 
Tammy Wenzel, Co-Treasurer – wenzelt589@gmail.com 

Pastor Susanna Muzzin - pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com 

 
 

Sunday Worship audio and video recordings will be posted on Amazing 
Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor Susanna’s Facebook page, and Amazing 
Grace’s website on Sunday afternoons.   
 

We are very excited to announce that we are now live-streaming our 
10:00 am Sunday morning worship services! You can watch our LIVE 
in-person worship service streamed on YouTube or watch the video 
later. 
 

How to watch the Live-streamed service: Simply click on the link 
below to go to Amazing Grace's YouTube Home Page.  On Sunday 
mornings, you will see a thumbnail for the service. If you check the 
page early, the thumbnail may not have appeared; keep refreshing the 
page till it shows. Click on the thumbnail at or shortly before 10:00 am 
and you'll be able to watch our service! Make sure the sound is turned 
on!  
LINK FOR LIVESTREAMED SERVICE: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCO8MjO11FtVFkOrOeZrX5WA/f
eatured 
 

 

Euchre/Pinochle: Join us the 
first & third Friday of each 

month at 7:00 P.M. Bring a snack 
to share. 
 

Yum Yum Sunday, October 10th 

at Red Robin, on John R. 
between 13 and 14 Mile Roads at 

12:00 P.M.  Please RSVP to 
Denise Rodi. 
 

Book Club: October 18th at 

12:00 P.M.  to discuss the book 
“Women of the Copper Country” 

by Mary Doris Russell in person 

or on Zoom. 
 

Mark Your Calendar WELCA 

Christmas dinner/auction, 

Thursday, December 9th. 
 

MCREST Update  
 

With your generosity, Amazing Grace housed and fed 38 

homeless women and children!    

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO: 
•Helped pack meals, shopped for meal supplies, delivered meals, 

donated for meals, hotel and transportation. 
 

As of October 4th we received $3,733.94! Hotel expenses and 
food expenses were higher then we budgeted. So we still need 

approximately 1,500.00.  It's not too late to donate. You can still 
donate on our website, by mail, Sunday offerings, or dropping off 

in box outside church main doors. Please mark your envelope 

“MCREST”.   
 

The drawing for raffle baskets was Sunday, Oct. 3rd.  The 

winners are: Barb Potter, Kenmuir's and Rodi's.  Congratulations! 

Offerings can be 

dropped off in the mail 
slot located to the right 

of the front doors at the 

main entrance at church.  
It drops into a locked 

box inside the building.   

Takeout Sunday School! 
 

As we are still in the midst of 

the pandemic, we've decided it's 

best to do distanced Sunday 
School this fall. 
 

Each week, a new takeout box 

with Sunday School materials 
will be available for your family. 

Each box will focus on a 
different Bible story and will 

contain craft and story materials 
to enable you and your child to 

explore the story together at 

home.  
 

If you miss a week or two, you 

can pick up the previous weeks' 

boxes at your convenience! 
 

Questions? Contact Pastor 

Susanna! 
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